
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/6/2017 1:34:08 PM
Subject: Phone Call - Salvation Army

I have had a call from Heather Dolby who met the Lt. Governor at Salvation Army Conference and is the officer from 
Anderson. They had discussed the Office on Aging and Salvation Army senior programs. She has called because they 
are looking for a location to organize their senior gift drive for Christmas and wanted to know if and how they might 
use the vacant old DEW building in Anderson.
 
My thought is to connect her with the Division of Facilities Management and Property Services at DOA.
 
Is that good with y’all?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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